

Application to the Parking Advisory Committee

ankin32@yahoo.com <jrankin32@yahoo.com>
b: Assistant to the Town Manager <dwardwell@richmondvt.gov>

Wed, Apr 13, 2022 at 4:46 Pl

Dear Duncan and members of the Selectboard,

I am applying for a second term on the Parking Advisor Committee. I was appointed in early 2021 and my current term ends this spring.

Since the Committee's beginning last year, substantial progress has been made in addressing recreational parking concerns. This is the result of the combined efforts of residents, town staff, and the Richmond Land Trust.

Last year the committee's focus was on the Winooski River Corridor. New off road parking areas improved safety. Access for residents to recreation was significantly enhanced. Going forward, the Committee is researching solutions to long standing parking issue along Dugway Road and Huntington Gorge.

I would be honored to continue my work with the committee for another term. I am a 24-year resident of Richmond. I have enjoyed the numerous recreational opportunities we have in town. I wish for these opportunities remain accessible, while minimizing conflicts and safety concerns.

Thank you,

John Rankin

PO Box 38

47 Church Street

Richmond

Please supply the following information:

1) Review the scheduled meeting day/time of the Commission, Board, or Committee along with the length of the term of the position. Will you be able to regularly make the meetings? Y

Will you be able to serve for the term of the position? Y
2) Please introduce yourself to the Selectboard by providing a short cover letter detailing your background, training, and experience with the board/commission/committee you are applying for and/or resume.
Name of Applicant: John Rankin Date: 4/13/2022
Phone Number: 802-734-9140 Email Address: jrankin32@yahoo.com
Name of Commission/ Board/ Committee: Parking Advisory Committee
If you serve on another Commission/Board/ Committee, please indicate which one(s):
Richmond Resident: Y (circle one)